
From: Ingeborg Lentfer
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Eklutna Dam
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 10:14:21 PM

Any logically thinking person immediately understands the devestating consequences the elimination of the Eklutna
Dam  would have for Anchorage.  Hundreds of salmon streams around - would one more be more important than 
affordable, sufficient water and electricity for the Anchorage community?   Eklutna dwellers who promote this are
not effected by the water and electricity expenses and shortages - but Anchorage constituents certainly will be. 
Frank and Inge Lentfer are totally opposed to shutting down our Eklutna project. 
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